
Thousands of children may not have a gift to open this Christmas.  
BUT YOU CAN CHANGE THAT!  Your donation to the Joy Fund 

will provide gifts for underprivileged children in our area. And, again 
this year, your giving will make a difference and bring joy to children 

whose families continue to be impacted by the pandemic. 

Keep up with The Joy Fund all year by signing 
up for our e-newsletter at TheJoyFund.org

Presented by

the joy of a gift
is what every child deserves

this Christmas!

TheJoyFund.org
Mail a check payable to The Joy Fund Foundation:
Southside: PO Box 2136, Norfolk, VA 23501
Peninsula: PO Box 7063, Hampton, VA 23666
By credit card online: TheJoyFund.org
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